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Executive Summary: 

· Working to update board policies for CC as outlined in approved bylaws and needed since the removal of the special rules of order. 
· Merger talks between NJ/NY and Philadelphia Chapters are still happening.  No real progress to date. 
· For the CC Roundtable event held at the 2017 annual MLA meeting there were 167 participants registered.  On the day of the event there were 44 no shows, with just 123 people participating. 
· Two alternate names were provided from CC to the Nominating Committee as requested. 
· The 2018 Majors/MLA Chapter Project of the Year has been advertised requesting submissions.  
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